
ADEQ 
A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

CERTIFIED MAIL: RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED (91 7199 9991 7030 4910 7036) 

JUN 30 2014 
Leon Starks 
Arkansas Department of Corrections 
PO Box 8707 
Pine Bluff, AR 71611 

Re: Permit No.: AR0044016; AFIN: 33-00036 

Dear Mr. Starks: 

The authorization for land application of biosolids in the above-referenced NPDES .discharge permit 
has expired. If you wish to continue the land application activities, you must have permit coverage. 
The forms and instructions for applying for a No-Discharge land application permit have been 
enclosed for your convenience. Please submit the application for the land application of biosolids as 
soon as possible but no later than thirty days from the date of this letter. Please also let the 
Department know if you wish to discontinue biosolids land application at this facility. 

If you find that you are unable to meet the deadline, you may request, upon receipt of this letter, in 
writing a reasonable extension to the deadline above addressed to the Engineer Supervisor of the No­
Discharge Section of the Water Division or by email to water-permit-application@adeq.state.ar.us. 
The Department will inform you whether your request is approved or refused. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions regarding the requirements 
for the land application permit, please contact me at (501) 682-0647 or by email at 
yarberryk@adeq.state.ar.us. 

Sincerely, 

~~cAF f),11J~/ 
,~:therine A. Yarberry~E~-. !J 
Engineer Supervisor, No-Discharge Section 
Water Division 

KAY:ad 

Enclosures 

cc: Sam Gates, McClelland Consulting Engineers (P.O. Box 34087, Little Rock, AR 72203) 
File 
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